BFF congratulates cricketers on historic win
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Dhaka, August 30: Bangladesh Football Federation congratulates the Bangladesh national
cricket team on their historic win over Australia on Wednesday.

The Tigers registered an unprecedented Test win over the Aussies on the fourth day of the first
Test of the two-match test series.

BFF President Kazi Salahuddin Ahmed and other members of the federation has congratulated
the national cricket team on their historic win.

The BFF also hopes that the cricketers would continue their winning form in the upcoming
matches and bring further glory for the nation.




